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Subject: Submission to IPART with regard to Clarence Valley Council's SRV 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
I am a pensioner/ratepayer from the Clarence Valley NSW, with the forced amalgamation, our rates and services were 
supposed to get better ,now we are already in the top third of ratepayers in NSW .The council is already in debt to the tune of 
$150 million, and appear out of control with their grandiose plans . Recently one of the councilors Andrew Baker suggested 
selling some of councils unused assets rather than increasing rates. They have sold off the carpark in Maclean, to put in another 
supermarket some of the decisions that they are making really needs to be looked into.I a resident implore you to look into the 
matters at hand. 
 
Sincerly Peter S Johnson 
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